
Dear Cremona/Water Valley and District Chamber of Commerce members, 

  

We hope your business was successful in 2020.  It was certainly a challenging year for many of 

us. 

 

We are kicking off our 2021 membership campaign. We will not be holding our usual Meet and 

Greet this year and will have to rely on social media and word of mouth. 

 

Lets have a Zoom meeting on Monday, Jan. 11 at 7:00 PM to discuss how we proceed with the 

campaign.. 

 

Our annual general meeting will be held February 11 either by Zoom or at the FCSS where we 

will nominate the board of directors. 

 

Please advise by return e-mail or phone before Jan.25 if you plan to renew your membership for 

2021.  You can bring your $55 annual dues to Iron Mountain Diesel, e-transfer  to 

buildingafuture@hotmail.ca or you can send a check by mail to: 

           

        Cremona/Water Valley Chamber of Commerce 

        Box 356 

        Cremona, AB   T0M0R0 

  

We request that members forward the attached new members letter plus the Membership 

Application Form to other business owners in the area that you think may be interested in 

joining.  

 

We also provide flower barrels ($50/ea), bench rentals for  your company logo ($35/yr) and 

company signs on the Water Valley CofC sign placard as you enter Water Valley ($35/yr).  

Please contact us by e-mail or phone to advise what options you are choosing.  Note that we 

discussed having an open selection process for the rental items above instead of giving priority to 

the previous years users. 

  

If you have any questions please contact any one of us below. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Bryce Quigley, President   403-637-0027 

 

Don Carveth, Secretary   403-975-4177 
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